

Rev. Joseph and Mrs Karin Ayok-Loewenberg Stanley House The Street Charmouh Dorset DT6 6PN United Kingdom

admin@undertreeschools.org

Tel: 07731 670 928

29th March 2018

Subject: Under Tree Schools and your contact information

Dear friends and supporters of Under Tree Schools

You may have heard that new data protection regulations are coming into force from 25 May 2018. We are writing to you because you have given us your contact details in the past. In the future we can only continue to hold your details, and use them to send you information, if you give us your explicit permission.

Please would you reply saying whether or not you would still like to hear from Under Tree Schools? We would very much like to stay in touch with you and look forward to hearing from you.

If we do not hear from you before May, we shall have to delete your information and you will no longer receive updates from us.

You can find more information about your rights and our commitments to you in the attached UTS Privacy Policy. We have a key obligation to protect your contact details and use them only for specific purposes.

And you have rights to check and amend the details, or have them deleted from our database at any time.

If you would like to discuss any of this, please let us know.

Kain Azok- hewenberg

Karin Ayok-Loewenberg

Please email your details below to admin@undertreeschools.org or post this form to the above address. Thank you!

Name:
Address:
Email:
Phone Number:
I'd like to receive your news: by email ____ or by post ____